Important Information from AHCA
Tuesday, June 30, 2015 3:00 PM
Medicaid Contacts:

Mercedes Cascio at AHCA has asked me to provide the following information to school
districts. Please note that the information in #2 is new, while the other information serves
as a reminder of what has been discussed during past quarterly calls.

1. All questions pertaining to Medicaid reimbursable services are answered according to
the policy found within the most recent MCSM Handbook (January 2005), regardless
of previous emails, correspondence, etc.

2.ALL policy interpretation questions received by AHCA will be routed through the
Medicaid bureau and the AHCA's general counsel.

3.The updated MCSM Handbook is in the process of being routed through the Agency. You
will be kept informed with the progress.

4. All districts should sign-up for Medicaid provider alerts
at: http://portal.flmmis.com/FLPublic/Provider ProviderServices/Provider_Pro
viderSupport/Provider_ProviderSupport ProviderAlerts/tabld/48/Default.aspx

5. AHCA will be reviewing the State Plan for necessary edits/updates.

6. All required items for the monitoring reviews are listed on the monitoring tool. Schools
should use this tool in preparation for the onsite monitoring. The school staff may
be involved with the monitors during the monitor review process.
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